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April 3, 2019 

1. Opening.  Wayne Silva called the meeting to order at 5:00PM on April 3, 2019. 
  

2. Agenda.  
 

A. Meal. 
 

B. Club Financial Review – Bob Brown read the financial report. 
  
C. Wayne noted that club dues for 2019 remained at $10 but indicated that dues for 2020 may need to be 

increased, if the club cannot obtain the volunteers needed for the two Vendor’s Fairs each year.     
 

D. Review of top 5 teams and top 5 players from the fall session.  Top 5 teams were:  5th place, Team 
Stuhler; 4th place, Team Mataski; 3rd place, Team Katcher; 2nd place, Team Barry and 1st place Team 
Lash.  Top 5 players were:  5th place, Ron Jackson; 4th place, Mike Skrabak; 3rd place, Wayne 
Casey; 2nd place, Bill Garner and 1st place, Mike Mokri. 

 
E. Acknowledgement of players who shot 50’s.  Total of 28 guys shot 50s, total of 41 perfect matches.  

Wayne Casey, Bill Garner and Mike Mokri all shot 3 perfect matches during the session!  
 

F.  Introduction of new club members.  Wayne Silva introduced; Tom Jardine, Jim Wildes, Shirley 
Bridges and welcome back to John Parente. 

 
G. Wayne asked Mike Mokri to go over the exiting sub rules, as voted on in the last session.  The Spring 

2019 Session will be played using these rules.  If the rule causes problems during the session, the 
board will review the rule and submit proposed changes to the members.  Mike reminded everyone that 
the local rules are available for all to see on the website under the "Miscellaneous" tab.  

 
H. The local rule covering the number of times a member can play in a week was also discussed.  

Members were reminded that you are only allowed to play two matches each week.  That means they 
can play one regular match and sub once or sub twice in a week.   
 

I. Wayne thanked the members who have volunteered to help with the quarterly Billiards Room Clean-up 
Days and the Vendor’s Fair.  Ed Culpepper, Bob Ley, Denis Barry, Susan Williams, Sam Nation, Bill 
Garner, Joe Cordell, Jeff Heuss, Tony Mataski, Ed Roney, Bill Burns, Carol Burns & Debbie Shavrnoch 
(clean-up) and Steve Ference, Jeff Heuss & Tom Plante (Vendor’s Fair) 

 
 

3. Adjournment.  A motion was made to adjourn.  The motion was seconded, and all members agreed.  
The meeting was adjourned at 6:00PM.  The next regular meeting will be on Wednesday, July 3rd at 
5:00PM. 

 
Very Respectfully Submitted, 

    Wayne Silva 
Billiards Club President 


